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Horse Riding 

Summer Term 2012 
 

15/6/12 
Dear Parents 
This term we hope once again to take a group to Finlake Riding Centre at Chudleigh. The centre can offer 
two instructors so that our novices and “off the rein” groups can be separated for the 1 hour sessions. 
 
The cost of 1 lessons is £15 which includes transport.  
Timetable 
JUNE 
Lower & Higher Transition  Tuesday 19th. leave school at about 12:30 am and return at about 3.15 pm.  
Early GCSE    Monday 25th, leave school 10.30 back 1:30 
GCSE & above   Tuesday 26th  leave school. 10.30 back 1.30 
If we have places pupils may be able to go to more than 1 lesson. 
 
On these days a packed lunch is essential as are warm, waterproof clothes and stout footwear. Gloves are 
always sensible when riding! The children will change back into school uniform when they return. 
 
Numbers are limited for this activity and places will be filled in the order that I receive the forms and 
payment. So please be sure to pay this Monday18th. 
 
Please note that riding is a potentially dangerous activity but I can assure you that every possible care will 
be taken. 
 
Please, if you pay by cheque, make the cheque payable to J.G. Bushrod rather than the School. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr J Bushrod B.SC.Hons  PGCE 
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Horse Riding, Summer Term 2012, reply slip 
 
If you are not aware of the risks involved or the procedures we put in place to manage these, please ask 
Mr. Bushrod in person and he will be most happy to describe the activity in greater detail, explaining 
the potential risks your child will be exposed to.  
 
I give permission for  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .to  travel to Chudleigh and take part  
 
I horse riding activities with the school. 
 
Signed parent/guardian: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
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